
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 2024 
 
 
 
Friends, 
 
Praise the Lord! We have raised $3,500 out of the $12,000 needed 
to preach to 8,000 families at the refugee camp in Thailand that is the 
farthest away, five hours away from nowhere. 
  
Here is the link to the camp: 
 
https://www.theborderconsortium.org/where-we-work/camps-in-thailand/nu-po/ 

  
Please pray that we can raise this $8,500 before the rainy season. 
  
Thank you to the four individuals and churches that have already 
helped. 
 
May God bless you as you serve Him,  
 
The Arold Family 
Missionaries to Thailand Since July 8, 2008 
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